
 

 

Wednesday 27th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today our worship was led by representatives of the ‘Brick’ in Wigan. We have decided to support this worthwhile 
charity again this year and help them to stock up their foodbank for the Christmas period.  
  
Items that we collect will be used to create food parcels to support families during difficult times. A food parcel for 
1 person to last 3 days usually contains: 
  
·         Cereal 
·         Pasta/rice 
·         Cooking sauce (pasta/curry) 
·         2 tins of meat (e.g. corned beef, hot dogs) 
·         2 tins of vegetables 
·         2 tins of beans 
·         2 tins of soups 
·         1 tin of fruit and custard/rice pudding 
·         1 tin of fish 
·         1 tin of potatoes 
·         Bread 
·         Biscuits/snacks 
·         Tea bags/coffee 
  
Families are also supplied with toiletries such as shampoo, shower gel, deodorants etc. 
 
Thanks to kind donations, the Brick currently have an excess of baked beans, but are very short of toiletries, 
canned meat and canned fish. 
 
We would like to ask if you could support this initiative by sending your child into school the week beginning 
Monday 2nd December, with an item for a food parcel from the list above. These items will be collected by the 
Brick on Friday 6th December. 
 
We hope you will help us to once again support Wigan families in need during the Christmas period. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr S Colothan 
Headteacher 
 


